
From: Malone, Patrick (Salt Lake City)
To: Cox, Al (Grants)
Cc: Buckley, John
Subject: RE: GRANTS - Corporate Parent Guarantee Update
Date: Monday, June 20, 2011 11:03:34 AM

We have discussed with PWC and they have confirmed that the report may be posted to ADAMS.
 
Regards,
 
Patrick Malone
Senior Counsel
Barrick Gold of North America
136 East South Temple, Suite 1800
Salt Lake City, UT 84111
(801) 990-3846
 
 
 

From: Cox, Al (Grants) 
Sent: Thursday, June 09, 2011 7:37 AM
To: Malone, Patrick (Salt Lake City)
Cc: 'John.Buckley@nrc.gov'
Subject: Fw: GRANTS - Corporate Parent Guarantee Update
 
Patrick,
Could you please respond to John on this? I am not sure why PWC is 'touchy' on this, but thought
you would be best to sort this out. I can get you John's tele # if you need it.
Thanks!...... Al
 
From: Buckley, John [mailto:John.Buckley@nrc.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, June 09, 2011 07:22 AM
To: Cox, Al (Grants) 
Subject: RE: GRANTS - Corporate Parent Guarantee Update 
 
Al, the last paragraph of the PWC attachment states that the report cannot be distributed
to other parties without written consent of PWC.  If you would like the PWC attachment to
be non-publicly available, you need to request that it be withheld from the public in
accordance with 10 CFR 2.390.
 
Please advise how you would like me to handle this attachment by either: (1) stating that it
is OK for me to make the document publicly available in ADAMS; or (2) submit a request
to withhold from the public in accordance with 10 CFR 2.390.
 
Thanks.
 
From: Cox, Al (Grants) [mailto:ACox@barrick.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, June 01, 2011 10:19 AM
To: Buckley, John
Subject: GRANTS - Corporate Parent Guarantee Update

mailto:pmalone@barrick.com
mailto:ACox@barrick.com
mailto:John.Buckley@nrc.gov


 

John,
Attached please find a PDF copy of the updated corporate
parent guarantee package for the latest license-approved
cost estimate for the Grants site.
 
If you need me to mail a paper copy print, please advise.
 
Thanks!!........ Al


